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Subject: Registra)on	Reminder	for	the	24th	Na)onal	Conference	for	Students	in	Transi)on
Date: Monday,	September	18,	2017	at	9:29:51	AM	Central	Daylight	Time
From: FYECONF,	UNIV	101

Dear presenter,
 
Congratulations on being selected to present at the 24th National Conference on Students in Transition
in Costa Mesa, California.  This is a reminder to please register for the conference.  You can access the
registration form at the following link:  https://nrc.uts.sc.edu/fye/sit2017/.
 
The registration fee for presenters is $465 per person until September 21, 2017.  After this date the
registration fee is increased to $550 per person. 
 
If you have any questions about registration, feel free to contact Jennie Duval at
jlduval@mailbox.sc.edu or the Conferences and Continuing Education Staff at
fyeconf@mailbox.sc.edu.
 
See you in Costa Mesa!
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